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P   &   I   C L U B   C O R R E S P O N D E N T S 

 
     

Subject: Import ban of DDGS goods to Turkiye which are containing MON810 corn 
 

“CIRCULAR TO ALL P&I CLUBS” 
 
Dear Sirs, 
  
Reference is made to our previous circular in regard to captioned matter dated 23 December 
2022. 
 
It has been further announced in Official Gazette dated 30 December 2022 that, upon the 
application of relevant associations for use of NK603xMON810 containing goods for animal 
feed purpose, genetically modified NK603xMON810 DDGS was allowed to be imported in 
Turkiye if the following compulsory (summarized) items were complied by the cargo interests:- 
 
a- MON-00603-6xMON-00810-6 distinctive identification code should be used instead of 
NK603xMON810 code 
 
b-As per Biosafety Law, the validity of this regulation will be for 10 years after the issuance date 
 
c-The provisions of import, export and transit cargo under the Genetically Modified Organism 
and Goods Law should be followed 
 
d-The imported genetically modified NK603xMON810 DDGS should be used only as feed or 
raw feed inside the animal feeds 
 
e-Beginning from the issuance date of this decision, the applicant of cargo should send a risk 
assessment plan to Biosafety Secretariate within 30 days 
 
f-A report regarding DDGS goods subject to this jurisdiction to be prepared and submitted to 
Biosafety Secretariate at 6 months intervals by the General Directorate of Food and Control 
including their views and comments 
  
 
 
 
 
 



 

2 
 

Should you have any further enquiries or any assistance please let us know. 
 
Our Emergency phone number is: +90 530 129 12 12  
 
Our general e-mail address is: vitsan@vitsan.com.tr 
 
Best regards, 
 
VITSAN MUMESSILLIK VE MUSAVIRLIK AS, ISTANBUL 
 
 


